
 

 
 

 

 

Case Farms Commitment to Animal Welfare 

 

Troutman, N.C. – September 12, 2017 – Case Farms, alongside our contract growers, share a 

committed responsibility to ensure the well-being and human handling of all animals in our care.  

As a leading-poultry producer, we appreciate our consumers concerns and want to ensure the 

public that Case Farms does not use “nose bones” or nasal implants in any of our facilities. 

 

Our animal welfare programs cover all areas through the life span of the chickens and go through 

stringent internal audits conducted by the Agricultural Marketing Service, a division of the 

United States Department of Agriculture.  We train our employees on these programs and our 

supervisors provide the proper oversight to ensure correct implementation.  In addition, our 

veterinarians on staff continuously work to ensure the health and well-being of the birds. 

 

Poultry is our main business and we take every effort to protect the birds in our care. 


